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SCUSD Board approves Downtown 
Railyards agreement  

November 4, 2016 (Sacramento):  Sacramento City Unified School District’s Board of Education voted 
Thursday to approve a school facilities agreement with developers of The Railyards Project north of 
downtown. 
 
Under the terms of the agreement, Downtown Railyards Venture LLC will provide a site for a new 
elementary school within the 244-acre mixed-use project and the funds to build it. The agreement also 
calls for the developer to fund a proportionate share of a second school – should it be needed – and 
provide funding for costs of interim facilities to acc
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